
 

 
Glow Party! 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back to school! We are kicking off the new academic year in the right way with a few 
dance moves and some fun!  

We are holding a ‘Glow Party!’ on Tuesday 1st November 2022. The children are more than welcome 
to come dressed in their Halloween costumes, if they wish. 

Lower School Disco (Years 3 & 4)       4.00 – 5.30 pm 

Upper School Disco (Years 5 & 6)       5.45 – 7.15 pm 

Tickets are priced at £2.50 each and can be purchased via our 
dedicated PTA Events website: https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/gbff 

If you don’t have time for dinner on the day don’t worry as 
we will be selling: 

• Hot dogs 
• Soft drinks 
• A variety of sweets 
• Crisps 

If your child has any allergies, please let us know, when 
prompted on the PTA website at the ’checkout’. 

We will also be selling raffle tickets for our popular 'Disco 
Raffle' and will have some other fun activities for the children 
to get involved with, so we suggest that children require no 
more than £5 in change to bring with them. 

Children’s behaviour is normally fantastic at school 
events.  However, if they do get over excited and break the 
‘disco rules,’ after our usual polite reminders of expectations, 
we will phone home and ask for them to be collected. 

As usual children will not be permitted to leave the disco and walk home unaccompanied.  So please 
include the adult’s details of who will be collecting on the order confirmation when prompted.  

Collection and drop off will be through the school hall doors, and not via reception. 

 

Many Thanks  

 

The Greenbank Fundraising Friends Team 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff
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